
Dear SJF Families, 

Today was our second round of Parent-Teacher Conferences. We truly value
these opportunities to build relationships with each of you in the best
interest of your child. Thank you for making the time to meet with us today.
We have a few more weeks to finish this second trimester strong! Our
collaborative partnership will only help our Falcons succeed. Let's go
Falcons!

Here are some concluding statistics from our Fun Run Fundraiser. We
exceeded our $65K goal and are elated to share that we raised $72,000! 99%
of our students registered for the event. 93% participated. 76% of our profits
were NON-PARENT donations! Thank you for participating in this critical
fundraiser! 

Thank you for continuing to choose Catholic education, especially St. John
Fisher. Thank you for entrusting your most precious gifts to us each and
every day. You belong here.

In unity and hope,

-Mrs. Maura Nash 
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Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 

Now more than ever is the best time to join our Falcon
Family! Open enrollment has begun! Please invite your

neighbors, family and friends to apply!



Principal Search and Transition Committee: The interview process has
concluded. Fr. Ken hopes to provide our community with a decision in the
coming weeks. 
The March lunch menu is open and available for ordering.
Spring Soccer Registration is Open! See the flyer below for more details.
Extended Day: Don’t forget to sign up your Falcon(s) here. If you have
questions, please reach out to Mrs. O'Grady, dogrady@sjfschool.us.
Don’t forget! Our Falcons are off Friday, 2.14 and Monday, 2.17. 
St. Pat’s Update! 

Any Falcon who purchased  NEW St. Pat’s merchandise can wear it with

their uniform bottoms on MONDAYS during the month of March! 

Tickets are now on sale! See the updated flyer below to purchase!

SJF is hosting Alderman Matt O’Shea and the Chicago Police Memorial
Fund’s Get Behind the Vest Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, February 23rd
in Kane Hall. See the flyer below for more details. 

SJF students are asked to bring in a dollar and dress in BLUE to
support this cause on Wednesday, February 19th. 

Important Announcements 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 
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https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit?gid=666771681#gid=666771681


Looking Ahead

Saturday, February 15th Manna Hours @ The Convent 8:30-9:30 a.m. 

Weekend Mass

Saturday, 4 p.m. Southside Parish Renewal Mass 
@ St. Cajetan’s

*This is the only 4 p.m. Mass on Saturday. There will be
no 4 p.m. Mass @ SJF, St. Barnabas or CK. Please attend

if you are able!  
Sunday 8 a.m. & 11 a.m.

All are welcome! 

Monday, February 17th
No School! 

President’s Day

Tuesday, February 18th
ETC 3-4 p.m. Directed Drawing w/ Mrs. Garza

HW Club 3-3:45 p.m. w/ Mrs. Ade, 
Mrs. Schiller & Ms. Dunlavy

Wednesday, February 19th

Manna Hours @ The Convent 6:00-7:00 p.m.

HW Club 3-3:45 p.m. w/ Mrs. Ade, 
Mrs. Schiller & Ms. Dunlavy

Bring in $1 and wear BLUE to support the Get
Behind the Vest Fundraiser! 

Thursday, February 20th Future Falcon Playdate 10:15 - 11 a.m. in gym

Friday, February 21st
Happy Falcon Fri-YAY! 

Falcons can wear their favorite spirit-wear with
their uniform bottoms! 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 
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Together let’s build a school that we love.
Do you ever wonder what our morning  

Zoom announcements are like?
Now you can see them for yourself! 

Visit this link to see recordings of our 
latest and greatest morning moments. ENJOY! 

https://youtu.be/APl73CwOw7E


FALCONS OF THE WEEK
Calvin Robinson, 4-year-old-preschool

One of our school themes is “Fly Like a Falcon”. Falcons SOAR above, capturing
an aerial view of what is going on below. We are encouraging our school
community to “SOAR above” things that might bring us down, not allowing us to
be our best selves and to be mindful of those around us who might need our
help and support. We are on a school-wide crusade to “Fly Like a Falcon”, lifting
one another up, celebrating the positive interactions, and kind behavior that our
students and staff demonstrate each and every day. This week we recognize 4
year old preschool student, Calvin Robinson. 
 
Last week at the Fun Run, Calvin noticed a nervous 3-year-old and kindly
offered to hold her hand as they ran together. He brought an incredible amount
of energy and enthusiasm to the event, and his dance moves brought smiles to
everyone around! Calvin takes great pride in being a Falcon and consistently
encourages his friends every day. He is always the first to lend a helping hand,
offer a motivating hug, or give a kind compliment. You can often hear him
uplifting his friends with phrases like, "Wow! I really love your coloring," or "I
can see you were working hard today!" We are immensely proud of Calvin and
truly appreciate the positive spirit and attitude he contributes to our school
each day. Thank you, Calvin, for guiding your classmates in the right direction!
Keep soaring like a Falcon; you are making a wonderful difference!









https://donorbox.org/events/733796




https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Stjohn741








Monthly gatherings to play
games & sharpen our skills. 
All skill levels are welcome! 
Kane Hall following the 11:00
a.m. Mass, 3.9, 4.13, 5.4
Join us when you can. 
Feel free to bring your own
chess set! 
All children MUST be
accompanied by an adult! 

 

 

SJF Chess Club



September Responsibility

October Respect

November Gratitude

December Kindness

January Integrity

February Friendship

March Perseverance

April Empathy

May Optimism

Social & Emotional Learning
At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year will have an all-

school focus on the trait of the month, helping students strengthen particular social skills
with different lessons and activities at the classroom level and as an entire school. We

encourage you to talk to your children about these traits at home for a consistent message
and focus. The trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and

school mantra:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe.
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Be Respectful, Responsible & Safe. 
Be a Falcon. 

Our Falcons are brave, strong, important, smart, kind and loved. 



 

Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

All-Staff Professional Development – No School: 2.14
President’s Day – No School: 2.17
No School: 3.17
All-Staff Professional Development and Planning Day – No
School: 3.31
All-Staff Religious Professional Development – No School: 4.16
Spring Break: 4.16 – 4.27 *classes resume 4.28
May Crowning, 5.9 ~ 11:30 a.m. dismissal
Memorial Day – No School: 5.26
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 5.30, 10:45 a.m. “Clap-out”
Graduation: 6.1 ~ 1 p.m.
Last Day of School: 6.4 ~ 10:30 a.m. dismissal

*Below is a list of important dates for the 2024-2025 school year. 
These dates are subject to change. 

*1:30 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the
following months for faculty meetings, PLC work and council

collaboration: September 25th, October 30th, January 29th, February
26th, April 30th, May 28th. 

You belong here.



2024-2025 School Mass and Prayer Service Schedule
 

Monday & Tuesday, Feb. 24th & 27th at 6 p.m. First Reconciliation 
for 2nd graders

Wednesday, March 5th at 1 p.m. Ash Wednesday All School Mass, 8th grade
Saturday, March 8th at 11 a.m. Confirmation for 8th graders

Saturday, March 15th at 4 p.m. Saint Patrick’s Mass, 3rd grade
Wednesday, March 26th at 1 p.m. Stations of the Cross, 7th grade

Sunday, April 6th at 11 a.m. Spring Sports 
Tuesday, April 15th at 1 p.m. Holy Week All School Prayer Service 8th, grade
Wednesday, April 16th - Religious Enrichment for Faculty Professional Day

Saturday, May 3rd at 1 p.m. First Holy Communion
Friday, May 9th at 10:30 a.m. May Crowning, 8th grade

Friday, May 23rd at 8:15 a.m. Ribbon Mass 8th grade
Sunday, June 1st at 1 p.m. Graduation Mass 8th grade

Thursday, June 4th at 9:15 a.m. Last Day of School Mass 7th grade 

*Dates are subject to change 

God is good, 

all the time. 
All the time,
God is good. 



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpCPeQ7a-nlj-MtDvvWGdWNBT7BaGRm_nju2WAP3AtRfuzew/viewform


Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework 
Class Activities 

Registration
Admissions 
MedicalForms 

Discipline 
Classroom & Academic Support
after contacting the teacher  
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Ms. Mary Schiavone (K-4): mschiavone@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2024-2025 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Student Services

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

    (more information on the back page)

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2024-2025 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
  If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any matter listed
above
Academic/Classroom support following
communication with Mrs. Larmon  


